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Facts about Replacement Levy
    
Wapato School District voters have two opportunities over the next couple weeks to learn more about the Educational Programs and Operations Replacement Levy proposal that will appear on the February 8, 2022 ballot.  The 4-year proposal is not a new tax.  It will simply renew and replace the current 4-year levy which Wapato School District voters approved in February 2018.  The current levy is set to expire in December of this year.  

State and Federal dollars do not fully fund the day-to-day operations of Wapato Public Schools. To fund the gap, the District relies on a voter approved levy to support essential educational programs and student activities.


In addition to essential educational programs, levy dollars also help pay for things like safety & security, extracurricular activities (athletics, music, etc), counselors, nurses and other student healthcare staff.


We want voters to be as informed as possible prior to filling out their ballots so we encourage those who have questions to join us for one of the forums.  Voters can also access more information about the levy proposal on the District’s website at www.wapatosd.org and click on the link at the bottom of the “2022 Educational Programs & Operations Replacement Levy” graphic.  


Virtual Community Levy Information Forums – via Zoom  (translation available)

WHEN/WHERE:  

January 20, 2022,  6:00 p.m.- https://wapatosd.zoom.us/j/81308321298

January 31, 2022,  6:30 p.m.- https://wapatosd.zoom.us/j/86284761265
